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OFFICIAL 

Community Relations  
         Square One  
         4 Travis Street 
         Manchester  
          M1 2NY    

  
         T 03457 11 41 41 
 
 

 
April 2021     Ref: Bank Holiday working and road/footpath closures  
 
   
 
Dear Neighbour, 
  
Upcoming works in Bletchley 
  
East West Rail Alliance would like to inform you of works which are taking place in Bletchley. 
Works will consist of lifting and placing the precast reinforced concrete bridge beams to 
support the two ends of Bletchley flyover using several cranes positioned in the compound 
adjacent to Water Eaton Road. 
 
These works are only permitted to be undertaken when the West Coast Main Line is closed 
due to the proximity to the operational railway. 
 
Works will be taking place 24hrs a day whilst the West Coast Main Line is closed over the 
May Bank Holiday. The dates are as followed Saturday 1st May to Tuesday 4th May.  
 
There will be staff on site before and after these start/end times, mobilising and demobilising 
plant and equipment.  
 
Contingency dates have also been arranged should they be required. These are as follows: 
 

• 8th May - 11:00pm to 6:00am 
• 5th May - 11:00pm to 06:00am  
• 22nd May - 11:00pm to 06:00am 

 
Buckingham Road closure 
 
Buckingham Road will be closed from Monday 7th June to Monday 19th July 2021. This is to 
enable the installation of concrete beams that will support the new flyover. Health and safety 
to the public and our workforce requires the road to be closed when the lifting crane is setup 
on both sides of the carriageway.   
 
Bus services will be diverted, a notice has been placed at Buckingham Road bus stop and 
Bletchley bus station. 
 
A temporary traffic management diversion will be in place throughout the works for vehicles.   
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Buckingham Road footpath closure 
  
Buckingham Road footpath will be closed from Friday 25th to Sunday 27th June 2021, this is to 
allow us to lift concrete beams over the footpath. During the footpath closure we will provide a 
free shuttle bus during these dates.  
 
For more information on the closure please check: https://one.network/ 
 
We appreciate that these works are disruptive, and we are doing what we can to reduce the 
impact. Although this work is essential, we would like to apologise in advance for any 
disturbance it may cause. 
 
Information regarding our work can be found in our quarterly newsletters. Please email: 
publicinformation@ewralliance.co.uk and you will be added to our mailing list. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please visit www.networkrail.co.uk/communities or 
telephone our 24-Hour National Helpline on 03457 11 41 41. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Lesia Kozlowsky 
Communications Manager 
EWR Alliance 
 


